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December 23, 1985

3
Mr. George M. McCann ' . ' E.'
V.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission %

b !%Materials Licensing Section, Region III 2o.
799 Roosevelt Road 77 7 @
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137 g . .jw "

RE: License #24-24518-01 E D
Reference #030-2C715
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Dear Mr. McCann:

This is to verify the conversation held with Mr. Richard Mendoza on
December 23, 1985 regarding the hospital's request for a name change
of the Nuclear Regulatory license originally issued to Charter Hospital.
As was noted, this license should now be issued in the name of St.
Louis Regional Medical Center, 5535 Delmar Boulevard, St. Louis,
Missouri 63112. A check in the amount of $120 is enclosed to cover
the appropriate fee.

We have reviewed the original application submitted on May 22, 1985
and attest that we are fulfilling all policies and procedures noted
in the original documentation and will continue to do so in the future.

If you have any further questions regarding this matter, please feel
free to contact myself or Richard Mendoza.

Sincerely,
m

R y(ond Mattinglym

Chief Executive Officer
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